Parish of St. Paul, Wokingham

with St. Nicholas, Emmbrook


Rector:  Rev’d Canon Richard Lamey


Treasurer:  Mr Lyn Austen

Dear  Friends,
Revised English Hymnal sponsorship

St Paul’s Church has decided to replace its current hymnbook which has been in constant use for almost 40 years with the recently published Revised English Hymnal. The quality of the music and words that we sing as part of our worship is extremely important. This hymnbook will definitely bring new challenges and fresh ideas alongside preserving our wonderful choral tradition and the precious poetry of many of our older hymns.

Along with asking our parishioners to sponsor hymn books, we are writing to organisations, schools and groups who have close ties with the church to ask if they would consider making a donation towards the new hymnbooks. If you are able to do so, we would record this in each book that is donated by you. I attach the sponsor form we are using for your information as this gives further details. There are paper copies of the sponsor form at the back of church or completed forms can be emailed to church.office@spauls.co.uk.
I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely

Fr Richard Lamey
Address: Parish Office, St. Paul’s Parish Rooms, Reading Road, Wokingham, Berkshire RG41 1EH
Office Hours: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 9.30am–12.30pm
Tel.:  0118 979 2122
                                                                                                                                email: church.office@spauls.co.uk 

